
Dear Senate Rules Committee, 
 
Every vote should be counted equally when we elect the President of the United States. The 
National Popular Vote Interstate Compact allows for the vote to remain decentralized in the 
states while at the same time making every vote count the same wherever you live.  
 
Please vote yes on SB 870. 
 
Thank you.  
Kirsten McElligott, Beaverton, Oregon  
 
 


